
White Oak Township Board Meeting
August 10, 2020

Supervisor Dorwin Marshall called the meeting to order at 7:30 p.m. on Monday August 10, 
2020.  In attendance were:  Supervisor Dorwin Marshall, Treasurer Aaron Graf, Clerk Leela 
Vernon, Trustee Diane Graf, Trustee John Kemler, Zoning Administrator Thomas Brimhall, and 
Richard Morrison Park Commission Chair.  Trustee Graf lead us in the Pledge of Allegiance.

A motion was made by Trustee Kemler, seconded by Trustee Graf to approve the minutes of 
the July 13, 2020 Regular Board Meeting.  Motion carried.

A motion was made by Trustee Kemler, seconded by Trustee Graf to approve the treasurer’s 
report as presented.  Motion carried.

Tom Brimhall gave his zoning report. 

It was brought to the attention of the Board that the yellow card that allows residents to bring 
their trash to Titan’s Trash the third Saturday of every month needs to be revised.

Larry Stowe has us on his schedule to re-do the cement in the North Pavillion.  Trustee Kemler 
will meet with him.  Trustee Kemler gave the SAESA report.  The Planning Commission meeting 
will be on September 7, 2020 at 7 PM.  

Richard Morrison gave the Park Commission meeting minutes.  

Treasurer Graf made a motion to purchase a new computer for the Treasurer since his 
computer is no longer working correctly.  Seconded by Trustee Kemler.  Motion carried.

There was also some discussion regarding the practice schedules for the different teams that 
use our park.  Treasurer Graf has asked the DCAA for a schedule of when they plan to use the 
Township park.

Trustee Graf made a motion to pay bills as presented. Seconded by Trustee Kemler.  Motion 
carried.

Supervisor Marshall adjourned the meeting at 8:17 pm.

Respectfully submitted:  Leela A. Vernon, Clerk


